Think-Tac-Toe (September)
Directions:  Choose one square each night and complete the activity.  Once that activity has been completed, you may not choose that box again.  A good way to remember which activities you have completed is to mark an “X” through the box once you have completed an activity.  Remember that Language Arts homework should not take more than 20 minutes.  If you choose to read on one night and complete a Think-Tac-Toe activity on the following night, make sure that your writing relates to the book you read the night before.  Label your homework with the date and the title of the book or article that you read.
	Copy a super sentence from your book.  Under the sentence, draw a picture that illustrates the sentence.
	Find five nouns in your book.  Think of a word that rhymes with each of the nouns and write that word beside the noun from the book.
	Research the weather for the next five days.  Write down the high and low temperatures and whether it will be sunny or rainy.  Then write down what would be appropriate clothing to wear each day based on the weather forecast.

	Choose one character from the book you are reading and write a few sentences to describe that character.  
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	Think about the book you read.  Did you like it?  Why?  Would you recommend the book to a friend?  Which friend?  Why?

	Make a Venn Diagram.  Compare and contrast the main character in the book to you.
	Before reading your book, look at the title and the picture on the cover.  Make a prediction.  What do you think the book will be about?  Why?
	With a parent, research a current event in the news. (Something interesting, nothing gross or scary).  If possible, bring the article and share your current event with the class.


